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Walnut	Street	Reconstruction	
 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

This project will involve the total 
reconstruction of Walnut Street from Industrial 
Drive to CR900N. The project will include wider 
travel lanes with stone shoulders. All widening 
will be done to the east. 
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

The project will begin with pavement 
removal and excavation starting at CR900N and 
working north. This is scheduled to start on 
June 24th. Following this, the subgrade 
treatment process will be performed on July 1st 
and 2nd. No truck traffic will be allowed access 
during the subgrade treatment process and 
until July 5th. All of these dates are weather 
dependent, but the contractor is committed to 
hitting these dates to minimize the impacts to 
the businesses in the areas. The operations 
following subgrade treatment will include 
placing stone base, asphalt paving, resurfacing 

approaches, placing stone shoulders, striping, 
and restoration items.  

Walnut Street will be closed to thru traffic 
during the work, but will be open to local 
residents, businesses employees, and patrons. A 
vehicle detour will be posted at either end of 
the project with the proper signage. The detour 
map is included on page 2 of this newsletter. 
Emergency agencies will have access to the 
project and property at all times.  These 
agencies are aware of the closures and will 
develop alternate routes and access points for 
their use in the case of an emergency.  Please 
make your trash collection provider and any 
other service providers aware of the project so 
that they are not confused and will continue 
their services.  All other services such as US 
Mail, Parcel delivery, School buses, etc. will have 
access to the project as well.   

During some of these operations, access 
may be limited or slightly delayed. The 
contractor will be diligent in providing access to 
properties on Walnut Street. Your patience 
through this process will be greatly appreciated. 

Residents/Property Owners will receive 
additional newsletters throughout the project 
that will provide updates and describe future 
phases of work.  
 

CONTACT US 

PROJECT SUPERVISOR:  Brad Stahley  
PHONE: 317-417-4126 
EMAIL: bstahley@crossroadengineers.com 

PROJECT SUPERINTENDENT:  Aaron 
Robertson  
PHONE: 812-447-0105 
EMAIL: aaron@robertsonpaving.com	
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